
FOCUSING ON
ATTENTION

 Please join us for a special parent seminar led by Dr. 
Andrea Flower, an educational consultant and advocate; 

author of numerous published, research-based articles; and 
speaker at national conferences in education and special 
education. Dr. Flower will discuss what parents need to 

know about attention and focus, including typical versus 
atypical behaviors, classroom interventions and 

accommodations, academic support strategies, and more.  

This event is presented by the Oradell SEPAC. If you have questions or would 
like to submit anonymous questions for Dr. Flower in advance, please e-mail 

oradellsepac@gmail.com or visit http://oradellsepac.wixsite.com/oradellsepac.  

Monday, April 30, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.  
Oradell Public School auditorium    


